
US E UM OF NEW MEXICO, P.O.BOX 208Z SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

July 24, 1973

Mr. Eliot Porter
Route 4, Box 33
Santa Fe, New Mexico 8750]

Dear Mr. Porter:

At the special recommendation of the Board of Regents, the 
Museum of New Mexico has been able to purchase from the 
public contribution fund your two photographs in the 1973 
New Mexico Fine Arts Biennial "Sand River, Serengeti" and 
"Iceland." We are most happy to be able to add these beauti­
ful examples of your work to the Fine Arts Permanent Collec­
tions .

Enclosed you will find a check for $225. which is the purchase 
price of $300. less the 25% commission which goes to the 
Museum Foundation.

I hope that you are having a pleasant summer. We will look 
forward to seeing Mrs. Porter and you this fall.

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Edna C. Robertson 
Curator, Fine Arts Collections 
Museum of New Mexico
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